
 

Hi Mrs Lilly,  

I loved Guy Bass this morning and 

his books! He was really funny – his 

story called ‘Stitch Head’ was my 

favourite.  

Sophia  

This morning, Guy Bass showed us 

books that he has written. He read 

some books and he showed us 

what he was like when he was a 

baby. I liked it when he was acting 

whilst reading.  

Esme  

Year 3 

I really liked it when 

he showed us Stitch 

Head. He gave me an 

idea for a book. I am 

going to be an author. 

 

It was really funny 

because and I felt 

really impressed with 

all of the he has 

written.  I really liked 

the pictures and his 

funny voices.  

 

 

I liked discovering new 

books that I never knew 

about before! I loved how 

funny he was. I loved how 

he gave a performance – 

he has a great personality.  

He was amazing!  

Beau 

Hello Mrs Lilly,  

I really enjoyed 

meeting Guy Bass. He 

was super funny and 

nice  

Xinny 

I loved it when he 

showed us his 

wonderful pictures. 

I would like to read 

the Laura Norder 

book and Stitch 

Head.  

Grace  

Dear Mrs Lilly,  

I am looking forward to 

exploring his books more. He 

was really funny!  

Darnia  

Some quotes form our morning 

with Guy Bass – our visiting author! 


